
RFP # 22-77 Questions and Answers Addendum 

 

Question 1: The RFP scope of work is silent on the length of the term desired by the County of 
Siskiyou.  Do you have any insight on that? 

Answer: Siskiyou County anticipates requiring these services on an ongoing basis 
dependent on 1) the availability of funding for the program 2) the performance of the 
contractor and 3) the continued need of the target population. Depending on the 
experience of the contractor and the proposed budget, the County will consider an initial 
contract term of up to three years. 


